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Extraordinary Faith Episode 4: Chicago Part 1 of 2 
 

Episode 4 of Extraordinary Faith – Chicago Part 1 of 2 – will be 

televised on EWTN on Wednesday, June 10, 2015 at 3:00 AM 

and 6:30 PM Eastern time. Filmed during the December, 2013 

Christmas bus tour of historic churches in Chicago, this episode 

features not only Chicago’s well-known beautiful architecture, but 

also some familiar faces from our metro Detroit and Windsor 

Latin Mass scene: 

 

Prayer Pilgrimages organizer and St. Joseph Church Music 

Director Michael Semaan opens the episode with a discussion of 

the goals of his bus tour operation. Windsor Latin Mass stalwarts 

and Prayer Pilgrimages frequent travelers Ted & Teresa 

Jankowski testify to the value of integrating the Church’s historic 

liturgy with visits to these lovely historic churches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Detroit roving Tridentine Mass celebrant Fr. 

Charles White gives newcomers to the Extraordinary Form tips on 

how to get acclimated to the classic liturgy. 

 

With hundreds of thousands of sales to her credit, Mary Kraychy, 

the Chicago-based publisher of the ubiquitous Red Latin/English 

Missals, explains the history of the project. 

 

Fr. Hilary Mahaney, Pastor Emeritus of Chicago’s St. Mary of the 

Angels Church, explains how this once-closed edifice has been 

restored to immaculate, stunning condition. We have many times 

written about this breathtaking building that should be on 

everyone’s list of churches to visit; now you can take a look inside 

and see snippets of the Tridentine Mass that Fr. White celebrated 

there during the bus tour [pictured]. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Chicago Auxiliary Bishop Joseph Perry, one of the 

world’s most energetic episcopal advocates of the Extraordinary 

Form, shares his reasons for supporting the classic Roman Rite. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can’t wait to see what’s in store? A preview of Episode 4 will be 

posted to www.extraordinaryfaith.tv by June 1.  

 

St. Albertus Mass Rescheduled for June 14 
 

The long-awaited next Tridentine Mass at St. Albertus Church has 

been rescheduled for Sunday, June 14 at 12:00 Noon. The 

celebrant will be Fr. Mark Borkowski. We are grateful for your 

patience and understanding as St. Albertus has battled a failed 

boiler during the cold months and more recently faced a priest 

scheduling challenge. All should be well going forward, as St. 

Albertus leaders and our celebrants have agreed to let priest 

availability determine dates of future Masses. 

Please make an effort to show your support for the continuation of 

Tridentine Masses at St. Albertus by attending this upcoming 

Holy Mass.  

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 

Mon. 05/25 7:00 PM: Low Mass at St. Josaphat (Pentecost 

Monday) 

Tue. 05/26 7:00 PM: High Mass at Holy Name of Mary (Pentecost 

Tuesday) 

Fri. 05/29 7:00 PM: High Mass at St. Anthony, Temperance, 

Michigan (Ember Friday of Pentecost) – Dinner for young adults 

age 18-35 follows Mass, organized by Juventútem Michigan 
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